COPY
LoV s REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

25th September, 1961.

Dear Sirs,

Cs Motorship "ADNA"

DHGK/HAL As the result of a survey held
at Singapore on the 4th September, the limit
on the examination of the Metalock repairs
to the main engine No. 4 cylinder cover has
been extended to March, 1962, and I shall be
glad if you will inform the Owners accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

DeputjuClabitatoathe —~ -~ ~ ~ A
Classifiqatior Commifee () /()

The Surveyors, . P
9s10. Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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